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October 16, 2023 
 

FIRST TIME! 

We so appreciate your prayers for 

our ministry! We are currently in the 

middle of our Fall schedule of meetings. A few weeks ago, we 

were finishing a meeting in Maryland above Baltimore. We were 

supposed to leave there on Saturday to drive to our next meeting 

in Chesapeake, VA. However, that was the weekend that 

Tropical Storm Ophelia struck the Tidewater area of Virginia with 

heavy rains, high winds, and flooding. It is not a good idea to 

drive a forty foot , high profile, fifth wheel trailer into the teeth of 

such a storm. Since the worst of it would be hitting the 

Chesapeake area Saturday and 

would be coming through 

Baltimore on Sunday, we were 

forced to wait until  Monday to 

make the trip. That, of course, 

meant that we had to miss the first day of meetings for the first 
time in forty two years. It was a busy Monday with driving six 

hours from Baltimore to Chesapeake, unloading the equipment, 

setting up the trailer, setting up the equipment in the church (2 

hours), and then having a service that night, but the Lord blessed 

and we had great meetings with souls saved! Praise the Lord. 

Following that week we had meetings in  the Williamsburg and 

Richmond areas of Virginia. God blessed these meetings as well. 
 

This week we are in the Greensboro, NC area. This is the first 
revival meeting the church has had since the present pastor  

has been here. It is a blessing to see the people excited and 

working hard to invite lost visitors. There was someone saved on 

the very first morning of the meetings. That encouraged the 

church folks as well. Please continue to pray for us as we finish 

the rest of our meetings for this year. 

         
We are looking forward to returning “Down Under” next August. 

We have had some wonderful meetings there with several 

different pastors. Please pray that the schedule will come 

together well, and that the Lord will prepare the hearts of the 

people to whom we will minister! 

We were supposed to go to Fiji in 2021, but Covid closed the 

borders and we had to reschedule. We have seen more souls 

saved in Fiji than anywhere else in the world. We look forward to 

returning there in June of 2025. 
 

ITINERARY 
 

Oct. 15 – 20 – Rehobeth Baptist Church, Greensboro, NC 

Oct. 22 (SUN) - Summit View Baptist Church, Greenville, SC 
Oct. 29-Nov.3 – Fellowship Baptist Church, Taylors, SC 
Nov. 5-8 – Bear Lithia Springs Baptist Church, Elkton, VA 
Nov. 12-15 – Forward for Christ Baptist Church, Luray, VA  
Nov. 19–24 – OFF for Thanksgiving Week 
Nov. 26-29 – Colonial Baptist Church, Keswick, VA 
Nov. 30-Dec. 31 OFF 
 

 

OPEN DATES 

2024 
Booking NC, SC, GA, FL, AL, TN, IN, OH, PA, DE, NJ & VA.  

2025 
Western Loop. Going southern states. ( FL, AL, MS, LA, TX, 
NM, AZ, NV, CA.) Returning middle to upper states. (ID, UT, 
WY, CO, KS, NE, MO, IL, TN, IL, IN, OH, PA. Nailing dates 
down now! Contact us! 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
• Safety in travel. 

• Guidance in scheduling. 

• Protection from illness. 

• More souls for Jesus! 
 

Yours for Souls, 

   Barry and Cheryl Webb 

Ministry Update 
Barry Webb Evangelistic Ministries, Inc. 

24214 Red Rock Lane, SW, Rawlings, MD 21557 
(301) 373-0214, bwemi@juno.com, www.setlinc.com/bwemi 

 

 

 


